amazon

You shop. Amazon gives.

December 2019
Dear Triton Families,

You can now support Triton Elementary PTO while you shop online at Amazon! It’s a way you can financially support the
students of Triton all year long. Amazon will donate .05% of eligible purchases to the charitable organization of your
choice. It may not seem like much, but it definitely adds up if we all use it. We hope you will choose Triton Elementary
School Parent-Teacher Organization as your charitable organization!

It's easy to sign up and you don’t have to do anything but shop at smile.amazon.com. Amazon does the rest. You will
have access to ALL of the products available on Amazon. It will even work with Amazon Prime. To sign up, simply use
the following link: https://smile.amazon.com/ch/31-1084662. This will connect you automatically to Triton Elementary
School Parent-Teacher Organization as your charitable organization.

Which products on AmazonSmile are eligible for charitable donations?

Tens of millions of products on AmazonSmile are eligible for donations. You will see eligible products marked “Eligible for
AmazonSmile donation” on their product detail pages. Recurring Subscribe-and-Save purchases and subscription
renewals are not currently eligible.

Can | use my existing Amazon.com account on AmazonSmile?
Yes, you use the same account on Amazon.com and AmazonSmile. Your shopping cart, Wish List, wedding or baby
registry, and other account settings are also the same.

Can | use the Amazon App on my phone?

If you shop on smile.amazon.com using an internet browser on your desktop or laptop computer, your mobile phone, or
your tablet, then your purchases of eligible products (marked “eligible for AmazonSmile donation” on the detail pages) will
result in donations. Purchases that are not made using an internet browser (for instance, using the iOS Amazon Shopping
App, Kindle Store, FireTV, Amazon Dash, or Amazon Echo) are not currently eligible for donations. However, if you use
the mobile app and add to your cart, you can complete your purchase by opening the browser on your phone and going to
smile.amazon.com to login and complete your order. Your items will still be in your shopping cart!

Please consider joining AmazonSmile and help the Triton PTO support the students and staff!
Thank you,
Christine K. Cook, Principal

Joel Harman, PTO President
Lisa Lemler, PTO Treasurer
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